
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
4 February 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Your child …………………………………………………………………… is taking part in:-  
 

PRIMARY DANCE FESTIVAL 2019 
Thursday 14 February 

Pearce Suite, Magnet Leisure Centre, Maidenhead 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.30am and go to the Magnet Leisure Centre for a rehearsal. We will then have 
a break for lunch. Your child will need to come to school with a packed lunch. If this can’t be arranged then 
please let their class teacher know as soon as possible.  Please can you ensure that on Thursday morning 
your child comes to school with their named school jumpers, and appropriate PE shoes. Please can all 
pupils wear black trousers. If children have them, they should be encouraged to wear their Manor Green 
School t-shirts. Children will need to bring a water bottle with their name clearly marked on it, and maybe an 
extra snack. 
 
The students will be performing in assembly on Friday 15 February at 9.30-10.00a.m. for Middle School 
pupils, and 2.15-2.45p.m. for First School pupils. We would be happy for parents to join us. We will be 
taking photographs to share with you, and the local press will be attending too. There will also be a 
recording, and a DVD can be purchased after the event.  Please return the reply slip below. 
 
If you would like to come along, please let our reception staff know.  Any questions please send them to 
Rosina Mitchell (Andersen Class) or via your child’s communication book. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Rosina Mitchell 
Andersen Class Teacher 
 

 
 
I give consent/I do not give consent for my child __________________ to be photographed/videoed at the 
Dance Festival and understand that the photo’s may appear in the local media. 
 
  
Signed (parent/carer)   ________________________________  

  
 
 
 
 
 


